From:

To: City Council
Subject: Porchfest
Date: Tuesday, July 15, 2025 12:47:51 PM

I would like to express my support for Porchfest. Whatever the obstacles,(disagreeable
neighbors), I believe their objections can be addressed and this popular event should go on.
It is a wonderful opportunity for people to see and hear local independent musicians
perform.

Thanks,

Richard Strick





